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American Adventurers

& War: A Child’s View
Dear families,
Welcome to the autumn term in Year 6. The first half of this term continues from our work on the Maya and North America from the autumn term. In the second half of the term, we move on to look at life during the Second World War, in London and elsewhere. Please see below for how this links to different areas of the curriculum.
Best wishes,
Miss Biggs and Mr Stewkesbury

	English
	Maths
	Science

	Text foci: 
The Viewer & The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas
Non-fiction: Letters, instructions and non-chronological reports
	Decimals and percentages
Translation, rotation and symmetry

Algebra
	Measurement

Shape
Ratio and proportion

Statistics
	Sound
Light & Seeing
Evolution and Inheritance


	Art & Design
	Design & Technology
	RE
	PSHE

	Sketching
Watercolour
Collage
	Maya temples
Rationing recipes
	Maya beliefs
Beliefs during WWII
	SRE: Puberty, relationships and reproduction

	Computing
	Geography
	History
	PE


	Computer science (coding)
Online Safety
	Study of a region within North or South America
Global Sense: North and South America
Europe during the war
	Ancient Maya

World War Two
	Basketball
Gymnastics
Fitness & Healthy Living
Dance

	Spanish
	Music
	Visits and events
	

	Say the date in Spanish

Weather in Spanish

Name clothes items in Spanish

To learn about partner school in Spain: Colegio Atalaya

Seasons in Spanish

To be able to talk about how they celebrate Easter and compare it with other cultures
	Correct drumming technique; play complex syncopated rhythms; to copy and invent complementary rhythm patterns; to use dynamics and timbre changes appropriately. 

To understand the meaning of BSMF songs – and learn the melodies and harmonies; to develop accurate intonation.

To develop part-singing skills. To use expressive qualities of the voice appropriately.
	
	


Other Information: CGP books and project homework goes home on Wednesday and must be returned by the following Tuesday. Mrs Pelham’s comprehension homework goes home on Friday and must be returned by the following Monday.
